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Sent by E-mail to 
scott.mckenzie@byl.co.uk 
neil.mitchell@fife.gov.uk 
nicholas.mclaren@inverclyde.gov.uk 
 
Copied to  
per 
Butler & Young Ltd 
Glenbervie Business Centre 
Ramoyle House 
LARBERT FK5 4RB 

Please ask 
for: - 

Bob Renton FRICS 
01835 823479 
07980 286987 
E-mail: robertarenton@bobr.org.uk 
 

 

Your ref: SMK  
  
Ref: STAS/14/O69/ND16/01-02 
  

 Date: 30 August 2018 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
Building (Scotland) Act 2003 
SCOTTISH TYPE APPROVAL SCHEME [STAS]:  
DO160 Two-storey Modular Restaurant Building – Variation 1 
 
I acknowledge receipt of your application for a Non-Domestic Type Approval for a TWO-STOREY 
RESTAURANT BUILDING Variation 1, received on 4 May 2018 and would advise that this is now 
approved on 30 August 2018. Please read the accompanying Appendix A which explains the 
Alternative Approach Decisions on the Stair Enclosure and on the Counter Designs. 
 
 
NON-DOMESTIC 
Inverclyde and 
Fife Councils 
 

McDonalds Restaurants 
Ltd 
11-59 High Street 
East Finchley 
LONDON N2 8AW 
 
per 
Butler & Young Ltd 
Glenbervie Business 
Centre 
Ramoyle House 
LARBERT FK5 4RB  

DO160 Two-storey 
Modular Restaurant 
Variation 1 

STAS/18/O69/ND16-088/01 
 
 

 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Robert A Renton 
Secretary to STAS 
 
 
cc  
Alan McAulay, STAS Chairman, Building Standards Team Leader (HQ) Planning and Building 
Standards Services, Montrose House, 154 Montrose Crescent, HAMILTON, ML3 6LB 
 
 
 
 
 


